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10 October 2022 
 
  
RE: European Union REACH Regulation  
  
Dear Customer,  
  
 
Rockwell Automation is committed to demonstrating the highest standard of global environmental management. 
We embrace this as a core value and an integral part of all operations and seek continual improvement of our 
environmental management system and performance.   
 
Our dedication is demonstrated by our compliance efforts as they apply to the following European Union 
regulation:  
 
Restricted substances  
Rockwell Automation products meet the substance restrictions specified in Annex XVII of Regulation (EC) No. 
1907/2006 (REACH).   
  
Candidate List substances  
Rockwell Automation continues to interact with our suppliers to collect information on our finished products and 
determine whether our products contain any of the substances included in the REACH Candidate List that was 
last updated on 10 June 2022 (see http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table for the current list) above a 
concentration of 0.1% weight by weight. We maintain a list of SVHC information in our products on our website:  
  
http://literature.rockwellautomation.com/idc/groups/literature/documents/td/pec-td011_-en-e.pdf  
  
SCIP Database 
In addition to the above, relevant data is uploaded to the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) SCIP Database as 
required by the amended (EU/2018/851) Waste Framework Directive 2008/98/EC.   
 
Rockwell Automation continues to take steps to provide accurate information on our products. You can find 
additional information regarding Rockwell Automation Product Environmental Compliance programs at:  
https://www.rockwellautomation.com/en-us/company/about-us/sustainability/product-environmental-compliance.html 
  
In the meantime, if you have a requirement regarding a specific Rockwell Automation product or products, please 
contact ProductStewardship@rockwellautomation.com. 
  
 
Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Tron Melzl  
Manager, Certification & Compliance  
Rockwell Automation  
  
Note: All information is based on the text of the EU REACH Regulation, the text of guidance published by the European Chemical Agency, and 
is consistent with current interpretations developed by European industry associations.  All guidance is subject to change in light of further 
information becoming available.    
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